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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: REDACTED LoC Rate Hearing EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:07:14 AM


Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 1:33 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Rate Hearing EB-2025-0163
 


August 12, 2025
 


Ontario Energy Board


P.O. Box 2319


2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor


Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
 


Subject: Letter of Comment – EB-2025-0163 (Enbridge Rate
Application)
 


Dear Board Members,
 


I am writing to strongly object to the Enbridge rate application
under case number EB-2025-0163.
 


Enbridge already charges rates that are far too high for many
Ontarians, and the company is now engaging in overseas export
activities. This raises serious concerns about whether Canadian
consumers are being placed second to corporate profit. At a time
of economic uncertainty, households and businesses are
struggling to absorb rising costs across the board.
 



mailto:registrar@oeb.ca

mailto:Zulma.DeBonis@oeb.ca

mailto:Registrar@oeb.ca





Energy is a basic necessity. We should be seeing efforts to
stabilize or reduce prices for Canadians, not increase them,
especially when the resources in question originate here.
Approving this increase would undermine public trust in both our
energy sector and in the Ontario Energy Board’s role as a
regulator tasked with protecting consumers.
 


I urge the OEB to reject this application and to work toward
policies that prioritize Canadian companies serving Canadian
consumers at fair, stable prices.
 


Thank you for your consideration of my comments.
 


Thank you,


Todd Miller


 
 





